
ORILLIAPOWER 
Energizing Our Community· 

March 1, 2019 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation (11Orillia Power") 
2019 IRM Application - Board File No. EB-2018-0061 

Telephone: (705) 326-7315 
Fax: (705) 326-0800 

On February 22, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board ("the Board") issued its Draft Decision and 
Order in the above noted proceeding. Orillia Power finds no issues with the findings of the 
Board in the Application. Orillia Power has reviewed the final rate model and the draft Tariff of 
Rates and Charges attached to the draft Decision as Schedule A. Orillia Power finds the Tariff of 
Rates and Charges to be complete and accurate. 

Board Staff have updated Orillia Power's Tariff of Rates and Charges for changes to specific 
service charges in Report of the OEB - "Wireline Pole Attachment Charges" EB-2015-0304 
issued March 22, 2018 and the Decision and Order on Energy Retail Service Charges EB-2015-
0304 issued February 14, 2019. Orillia Power has given notice as of this date to the Board that 
it is opting out of the new "Notice to switch letter charge, per letter" of $2.00. Accordingly, we 
request that this charge be removed from the Tariff sheet, page 10, Retail Service Charges. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pauline Welsh 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

cc Pat Hurley, CFO 

360 West SI. S., P.O. Box 398, Orillia ON L3V 6J9 
info@orilliapower.ca www.orilliapower.ca 
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